Whiting Oil and Gas Corporation

1700 Broadway, Suite 2300
Denver, CO 80290-2300

Approval for Re-Entry and Re-Plugging Well

Well Reference: Bush 1: Sec. 15, TION-R58W, Weld County

5/23/2014

Stephen R. Safranek

1925 El Presidio

Las Cruces, NM. 88011

Dear Mr. Safranek,

Due to above named plugged well(s) being located in close proximity to new wells being drilled,
the State of Colorado has requested the well(s) be re-plugged in accordance with current well

plugging standards.

As such, we are requesting you acknowledge your granting of permission for Whiting Oil and
Gas Corporation to re-enter and re-plug the well(s) by signing below.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact Frank
Olsey at 303-390-4266 or James Kopp at 303-357-1410.

Best Regards,

Whiting Qil a/nd Gas Corporation
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